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End of year reports: 

We will be sending out the end of year reports this Friday (6
th

 July). As is our usual practice, the 

reports will be given to the children to bring home at the end of the day. Along with the reports, we 

will also be providing details of the class structure and your child’s teacher for September (with the 

exception of Year 6 of course) so please do make sure you get this information from your child. 

Moving forward, if you would rather not receive your child’s end of year report, please get in touch 

with the office. 

Change Around Day: 

Change Around Day this year takes place on Thursday 12
th

 July. The day will give your child and their 

new teacher and teaching team a good opportunity to get to know each other and for your child to 

find out a little more about what they will be covering next year. The day will begin and end as usual 

with your child in their current class for registration and collection so those arrangements will 

remain the same. 

Sports Days: 

A reminder that our Sports Days are scheduled to take place this week. Key Stage 2 will be on 

Thursday 5
th

 July and Key Stage 1 will take place on the morning of Friday 6
th

 July. Please do monitor 

the weather situation and send your child in with appropriate clothing, hats and suncream. 

Lost Property: 
A reminder to please check through the Lost Property bins if you think they may have lost any items 

during the term. 

 

All of the Lost Property bins will be checked by the end of term and any items that we cannot return 

to their owners will be disposed of. 

 

Dates for the diary: 

KS2 Sports Day Thursday 5
th

 July (day)  

PTA KS2 Disco Thursday 5
th

 July 

KS1 Sports Day Friday 6
th

 July (am) 

Year 1 trip to Axe Valley Monday 9
th

 July 

Y6 Project Week at Kings w/c 9
th

 July 

PTA Summer Fête Saturday 14
th

 July 

Y6 Leavers Assembly & BBQ Wednesday 18
th

 July 

Last day of term Friday 20
th

 July 

 

PTA Sumer Fete: 

The Summer Fete takes place next Saturday (14
th

 July) . Please look out for a few pleas for help later 

this week, but please start saving a bottle for our bottle stall (to be brought in from Monday 9
th

 July 

onwards please), and toys for our toy stall. The class who collects the most bottles for our bottle stall 

will win a prize, so please give generously! 



 


